
 
 

 

Principal’s message 
My sincere thanks for a smooth and settled start to the 2020 school year. I was mightily impressed by the 
majority of children being in our correct uniform, both school uniform and sports uniform on Friday. Please 
remember, a white polo shirt is not part of our school uniform. 
We will finalise classes this week. Support unit classes are settled and there should be no changes occurring. 
We will retain six classes in mainstream. Our preschool has six enrolments, a 600% increase on 2019. 
This week we have our swimming carnival. Permission notes will go home early this week. We cannot accept 
verbal or over the phone permission, our mantra as always is … no permission note, no attendance!  
Remember, if you have any issues, please talk with your child’s class teacher first to get a simple and 
immediate resolution. 
  
Stay Strong!     
Mr Paul Sortwell 
 

 
 

 

Early Intervention starts ………. 4 February. 
School Assembly Week 3 ……….. 14 February. 
School Assembly Week 5 ……….. 28 February. 

School Assembly Week 7 ……….. 13 March. 
School assemblies are held in our school hall at 9.25am. School assemblies are always on a Friday. 
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Baaya Yurrung preschool 
Due to government requirements, families attending our preschool have always been required to pay fees. Our fees are 
as low as $1 per day. 
Before your child can start in our preschool in 2020, families are required to meet with our educational leader, Mr 
Sortwell. Once again, we want to have a strong relationship with our preschool families and set out our expectations 
very clearly from the start of the preschool year. 
We currently have six children attending our preschool, we have places for twenty children. Our service is first class and 
our fees are the lowest in town. 

                 
 

       

 



 
 

 
Our P&C operates to help our school and our students. We have a great P&C made up of parents and 
community who are friendly and fun people – no politics or fighting here! Our P&C runs our school canteen 
with all profits going back to our school. 
Our next P&C meeting is Thursday 13 February at 9.30am, down at our canteen. Everyone welcome, including 
new members and parents! 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

           
 

 

            
Contact us 
We value and appreciate your feedback and input into all aspects of our school. If you have a general school 
enquiry, please contact our school office on 6552-6333.  If you have a specific matter relating to your child 
and their education, please contact our school office and ask for your child’s teacher. Our school office hours 
are 8.30-3.30pm each school day. School uniforms can be purchased from our school office. We have a full 
range of uniforms including summer and winter gear. We also stock school hats so your child can be sun safe.  
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 


